
 

 

 

 

Term3 Week 10, Friday 18th June 2021 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter. With the warm weather and European Championships 

in full flow and Wimbledon just around the corner it feels very much like summer.  

A reminder in this lovely weather to ensure your child has sun cream applied, they bring a 

hat if appropriate, and also they have their water bottle with them every day.  

Last Friday we finished our week with a royal celebration – Mrs Graham and the catering 

and lunchtime team put on a great outdoor royal picnic – the scones with jam and cream 

were particularly lovely! Thanks to Mrs Graham and all of the team for their extra efforts.  

This week special events included the Eagle and Harrier visit to church with Reverend Becky 

and friends. Mrs Smith, Miss Jackson and team were super impressed by the attitudes and 

behaviour of our youngest members of school, both whilst at church and when walking 

there and back. Well done Younger double Bubble!  On Thursday the school photographer 

was in and took individual photos as well as a Year 6 class photograph. More details to 

follow on how to order your photos!  

Today’s Celebration &  special mention assembly can be viewed at:  
 
https://youtu.be/Bb6FOYcWqYE 
 
Noah Fundraising appeal update: WOW! THANK YOU EVERYONE! 

 

We are so thrilled to be able to announce that we have now reached our revised total of 

£7500 - this includes promised donations and donations made off line (which are still being 

processed). This is an incredible achievement for an incredible pupil, 

#robotforasuperhero #gamechangerfornoah            https://gofund.me/6ca9d78f 

Because of your kindness and generosity, we are now able to buy Noah his own AV1 Robot 

(with a support and service package for 4 years (e.g. the rest of his primary school career) 

and a laptop to support his learning and to maximise the use of the robot at home and in 

hospital. THANK YOU SO MUCH! 

Please note that any donations made from this point onwards (17th June 2021) will not be 

used for the purpose of the original appeal, as we have reached our target. All additional 

money collected will be passed to Noah's family to support his ongoing needs. Once all 

payments have been processed we will close go fund me fundraising page. 

On Thursday afternoon I was delighted to hear that Selby United Charities were kindly 

making a substantial donation to our appeal. This week we have also received incredible 

support from Kings Church Selby, and staff and customer as Attitudes Salon in Snaith, as 

well as further individual donations from local community members, to help us reach this 
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incredible total. THANK YOU once again for your amazing support. The Carlton community 

and support from other local areas has been phenomenal. 

Restrictions and sports day   This week will have seen that prime minister Boris Johnson 

delayed the final stage of the relaxation of Covid restrictions. Let’s all keep following 

relevant guidance and doing our part to help keep everyone as safe as possible Schools 

were also issued with further guidance about what can and can’t be done within our 

settings.  

As a result of this updated guidance and consideration with regards to risk assessment and 

practicalities we have decided that will continue with our plan of having ‘behind closed 

doors’ sports days this year, with parents and families not being able to attend. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding of this decision. 
Weather permitting, the children will have their sports day in their ‘double bubble’ at some 
point in the week beginning 5th July. We will let you know the exact date closer the time 
once we can check the weather forecast with more accuracy. 
 
For sports day, children are asked to wear a t-shirt on their house colour. This information 
has already been shared with you, but if you are unsure which house colour you child is 
please check with your child’s class teacher of via the school office. 
 
In the next week so I will be finalising the leavers arrangement for our Year 6 children.  
 
September: We currently are in the final stages of planning for next academics year. 
As I have previously stated the class groups are remaining the same next year. In the next 
few weeks I will be informing you of our new class names and which teacher /teachers will 
be teaching each year group. 
We are having move up morning on Friday 16th and Monday 19th July. Our September 
reception intake will be visiting on these days - half a group on each session.  
 
Parents evenings and reports: At the end of the summer term, we will be providing you with 

a written report for your children as usual. An optional follow up parent’s appointment 

(virtual/phone) will be offered after these are handed to you on Friday 16th July.   

Free School meals: if your circumstances or employment has changed and you would like to 
discuss your eligibility for Free School Meals please contact the school office to speak to Mrs 
Staveley or Mrs Thompson about this matter.  
 
Thanks for taking time to read this newsletter and for your continued support of our school.  

Kind regards 
Keep safe 
 

Jon Watson 
 
HeadTeacher 
 


